NEW SUBDIVISION MAIREHAU ROAD

The Traffic Engineer reported on work carried out near the bend in Mairehau
Road adjacent to a new subdivision road to be located between Burwood Hospital
and the residential area of Parklands. Additionally, in reporting verbally to the
Board the Traffic Engineer and Coast Care Co-ordinator advised that the
developers had gone beyond the road reserve area and levelled a sand dune within
the Travis Wetland. The Board decided:

1.

2.

To receive the information.

That officers consider some form of separation between cyclists and
pedestrians/wheel chair users of the pathway.

That staff send aletter to the Travis Wetland Trust explaining the damage to
the sand dune at Travis Wetland.

That the contractor be asked to undertake remedial work to repair the
damaged sand dune and plant bracken and other shrubs in consultation with
Colin Meurk, Travis Wetland Trust.

That the Board request a report on the process undertaken for the removal of
the Travis Wetland sand dune.

That the Chairperson, David Dobbie and Don Rowlands be given delegated
authority to recommend appropriate actions to the City Council pending the
abovementioned report.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


